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The city of Sikeston’s public drinking water well #8  

 and has had detections of PCE since quarterly monitoring was required by the 
Department in 2006. PCE levels in Well #8 have exceeded the MCL of 5.0 ug/L on two 
occasions in 2009, however, the 4-quarter rolling average has not exceeded the MCL. Sikeston 
Well #13 was installed in 2013, and . PCE was 
detected in Well #13 in April and October 2021, but was non-detect in January and May 2022. 
The Sikeston Board of Municipal Utilities (BMU) Plant #3  
to serve the city of Sikeston. PCE, TCE and cis-1,2-DCE have been reported at levels below 1.2 
ug/L per compound in treated water from Plant 3, beginning in October 2021.  
 
Aramark has retained TRC Environmental Corporation in Madison, Wisconsin, to conduct 
environmental investigations of the site. Between 2016 and 2018, TRC conducted a phased soil 
and groundwater investigation at the site to characterize the nature and extent of contamination 
which culminated in a draft Remedial Investigation Report with ecological and human health 
risk assessments as appendices. In response to Department comments, TRC installed 13 new 
monitoring wells in 2019 and 2021 to better define the contaminant plume, continued 
groundwater monitoring, and submitted a Workplan for Vapor Intrusion and Industrial Hygiene 
Sampling. The Department will transmit all file information including draft documents and 
Department response letters. 
 
When EPA is able to successfully negotiate an order with Aramark, the Department would like 
to request future participation in oversight of investigation and cleanup work as a support agency 
under our Superfund Combined Cooperative Agreement.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (573)751-7880 or toll free at 1-800- 
361-4827, or by e-mail at valerie.wilder@dnr.mo.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL REMEDIATION PROGRAM 
 
 
 
Valerie Wilder, Chief  
Superfund Section 
 
VW:dd 
 
Enclosures 
 
c: Tabatha Adkins, EPA Site Remediation Branch Chief 
 Adam Ruiz, EPA Assessment Emergency Response & Removal Branch Chief 
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